
 

 
 

STATIONERY REQUIREMENTS FOR  
PIHINGA STUDENTS FOR 2024 

 
 

We are excited about 2024 at Ashgrove School. 
 
To make it easier for you at the beginning of the year we have once again teamed up with Qizzle to 
enable you to purchase your child’s stationery requirements online.  The benefits are; very 
competitive prices, high quality items, ordering early means plenty of time to cover books and 
stationery is delivered to your door. 
 
Any unfinished books from 2023 will remain at school to continue using in 2024. 
 
Buying direct also means that you will support our school.  For every dollar ordered from Qizzle 
Ashgrove will receive education supplies rewards. 
 
It’s as easy as 1, 2, 3.  Go to https://schoolpacks.co.nz/ search for Ashgrove School and follow the 
instructions on the website.   You can remove and add items as you wish. 
 
Please can your child have all the following items to start the 2024 school year.   
 

 

3 x Sharpie Black only Whiteboard markers (fine tip)  
2 x Faber-Castell 2001 Grip triangular pencils HB – Grey pencil 
1 x Eraser 
1 x  Large Book Bag 
1 x Set of small headphones (optional)  No earbuds please 
1 x 1A8 Exercise book 
3 x AMOS large glue sticks 35gm 
1 x Packet of 12 Swash Felts or 12 Swash pencils 
2 x Clever Kiwi Activity Book – Plain pages 
1 x  Clever Kiwi Writing Book 14mm 
2 x Box of tissues 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our awesome kura. 
 
Ngā Mihi Nui 
Leon Van’t Veen 
Principal 


